
Appendix 10:  United States Civil Service Commission 
 

Dave Davini served as Postmaster in the community of Fort Seward from 1938 to 1944.  As 
Postmaster in Fort Seward he received and sorted mail.  In addition he became an advisor to many 
rural families who needed help with any number of problems related to the federal government 
and transportation of goods through the mail and by railroad.  The mail arrived almost daily on 
the train; and people would come from farms, ranches and surrounding communities to get their 
mail.  The Post Office was a real asset to the general store.  Hugo, Dave’s dad, often helped in the 
Post Office and kept records as required by the government and postal customers. 
 

A. Post Office Department Letter – September 22, 1944.  The United States Post Office 
Department acknowledged Dave Davini’s service as Postmaster and informed him he 
would be eligible for a small annuity when he became 62 years of age. 

B. Letter to U. S. Civil Service Commission – July 18, 1955.  In 1955, R. R. Carey, Accountant 
for Dave Davini, inquired as to the Civil Service retirement for which Davini would be 
eligible 

C. U. S. Civil Service Commission Reply Letter – August 3, 1955.  The United States Civil 
Service Commission informed Dave Davini that he would be eligible for about $15.00 per 
month when he retired, or he could receive a lump sum benefit.  To the author’s 
knowledge he never collected anything for his Civil Service duties. 







 


